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March 2020 
 
CLOSURE OF DUNCHURCH LIBRARY 
 
 
Please note that Dunchurch Library will be closed for the foreseeable future due to the 
Coronavirus outbreak. 
 
If you would like to return a book, you can do so by telephone using the Library 
automated service – details are on the date label in the front of each book.  There is also a 
Customer Service help line which is available if a member of the public needs to speak to 
someone: 0300 5558 171. 
 
Books can also be returned to any Warwickshire County Council Library. 
 
If anyone would like to get in touch with the Parish Clerk for Dunchurch Parish Council, 
Gill Peacock, please can you ring 07474705061 or 01926 814491 or Email: 
Clerk@dunchurchpc.org 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Gill Peacock 
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